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Friday 21st June 2019 

NURSERY NEWS 

Next week the letter of the week will be ‘p’ and we will be reading 
‘The Lighthouse Under the Clouds’.   
The leavers party will be on Monday 22nd July at 12.30pm, and 
parents can join us at 2.45pm for the  presentation of certificates.   
The food list will be going up in the foyer soon.  If your child is not 
in Nursery that day but is a leaver they are welcome to join us.  

Fowey class presents 

THE SOUND OF MUSIC 
Wednesday 3rd July, 1.30 and 6.00pm 

In St Neot Church. 
Tickets: Adults £3 , Children 2-16 £2, everyone welcome. 

 

PARENT SURVEY 

Thank you to everyone who has returned their form.  
There is still time to send yours in if you haven’t     
already done so.  

CONGRATULATIONS to Lachie who took part in the South 
West Crown 2019 archery  bare bow boys competition near 
Ivybridge, winning his age group.  

UNWANTED TOYS NEEDED 

If you are having a clear out of toys there are some 
items which we would be very grateful for: 

• Wooden train set 

• Wooden construction blocks 

• Transport toys 

• Children’s rugs e.g. car mat 

• Farm set 

• Meccano 

• Sand toys 

CLOSING DATE FOR APPLICATIONS FOR  

PARENT GOVERNOR POSITION 

There is still time to apply to become a parent governor at St  
Neot School, applications need to be in by Thursday 27th June at 

midday.  If you are interested or have any further questions 
please contact Dee. 

ODD SOCK DAY 

On Monday 22nd July we are asking children to come to school 
wearing school uniform but with odd socks on, and bring in £1 

donation for the LilyBug Fund.  The fund aims to provide a    
sanctuary for anyone who has suffered a life changing episode, 
giving them an outdoor space away from the everyday stresses 

of life to find peace in the countryside and with animals that were 
dear to Lily’s heart.  

REQUEST FOR HELP 

On Monday 1st July we need to move the stage, 
sound equipment and scenery over to the church, 
and on Thursday 4th July we need to bring it all back!  
We will be aiming to start at around 8.15am on both 
days.  If you are able to help could you please     
complete and return the slip below by Wednesday 
26th June, thank you. 

HELP MOVING THE STAGE 

Name______________________________________ 
I am able to help move the stage, sound equipment and scenery from the school to the church on Monday 1st July at 
8.15am* 
I am able to help move the stage, sound equipment and scenery from the church to the school on Thursday 4th July at 
8.15am* 
*please delete as applicable 

LOST PROPERTY 

There is a lot of lost property in the office at the moment including 
2 pairs of glasses.  If you think you might have mislaid something 

please speak to Dee. 
MUSIC ASSEMBLY CANCELLED 

Unfortunately we have to cancel this term’s music         
assembly.  We hope to hold an event in the autumn term 

instead.  

 FOOTBALL NEWS 

This week green team played Windmill, losing 4-2 but both 
teams played great attacking football and there was    fan-

tastic sportsmanship from both sides.  


